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1999 06 09

Mr. John Keogh

Acting Secretary General

Canadian Radio-television and

  Telecommunications Commission

Ottawa, Ontario

K1A 0N2

Dear Mr. Keogh:

Subject:
Proposed Revisions to the 1998 Split Rate Base (SRB) Manual
 AUTONUM 
On 31 March 1999, the Company filed its SRB Manual update report for 1998 in accordance with the requirements of Proposed Revisions to the Phase III Manual Update Procedure, Letter Decision 89-26, 1 December 1989 as modified by subsequent Commission decisions and orders.

 AUTONUM 
On 26 May 1999, the Commission directed the Company to file responses to a number of interrogatories in order to provide clarification for several of the SRB Manual revisions proposed for 1998.  The Company's responses are attached.  

 AUTONUM 
A machine-readable file copy is provided to the Commission via Internet email.

Yours truly,
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